
SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES 

December 22, 1987 


PRESENT: Robert C. Fay, Chairman, Dennis G. Abbott, Andrew C. 
Woodsome, Jr. 
ROBERT CARROLL: Mr. Carroll is upset over the transfer concent 
form signed by the Selectmen. The Selectmen from the other two 
towns signed the one that Saco River sent them. Board is 
concerned over houses not being serviced in waterboro. Hollis 
has reached its percentage because it is compact. Board would 
like some insurance that United Video will make improvements. 
Mr. Carroll feels this is jeopardizing the selling of the cable 
franchise. The Board would like a meeting with Mr. Carroll and a 
representative from United Video, Mr. Carroll will contact United 
Video and set up a meeting. Mr. Carroll feels that United Video 
will chase customers but will do it economically. 
WALT STINSON: Board is unhappy with the flood zone maps. A new 
set will be done and sent. Some lots are so dark that you 
cannot see the dimensions. Reported that the Medical Center is 
about done, Conservation lot on the Hamilton Rd. is done, Federal 
st. is done. Donald Johnson lot the research is done, now need 
to do field work. Board asked if he would survey Roberts Ridge 
Road to determine the right-of-way by Philip Gardners. 
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